Badgers have enjoyed watching their bean grow a root and helping to weed and plant pansies in our garden. They are
recording the changes in their bean diary. In Maths they have been learning about positional language and they have lots
of new words this week. They have also been comparing the heights of different beanstalks working out which ones are
short and tall. They are learning how to form their letters in sand s, a, t, p, i, n. Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Jeffries and

Badger’s Class Team.







